
                                           VYDEHI SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE                                               03.06.19

Dear Parents,

On behalf of the staf at Vydehi School of Excellence, we are happy to welcome you to the 2019-20 school 
year! We are looking forward to a productie partnership with you to ensure our children can achieie their 
highest potental. 
Please note the following clubs this year. Choose any one of these for your ward. Clubs once chosen will not 
be changed and will be followed for the entre year. Kindly submit the flled form within one day.

1. Magazine club
2. Community work
3. Dance
4. Music

5. Basketball
6. Football
7. Cricket
8. Hockey 

Regards
Anubha Subudhi
Middle School Coordinator 
Vydehi School of Excellence, Whitefeld 
coordinator.middleschool@iydehischool.com
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